904 Magoffin St. November 11, 1954

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:
We are very heppy to know that you
received our signal in Geneva at
L:L47 CST.
This is to verify that we were
operating on 1340 kilocycles on
November 1lst, 1954.
Thank you for your nice letter.
Yours sincersly,
cﬁ§;4<;;%414£%2;4hK
Ed Sulliven
Chief Engr.



